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June 25, 2014
To whom it may concern.

Please accept this letter as an express affirmation of the statements made in the STARS application
regarding Fanshawe College’s Applied Sustainability MOOCs. As the technical lead on this project, [
can reiterate that this initiative was a forerunner in the field, and the first of its kind in Ontario.

This program has had a direct impact on over 1000 students, and many of the graduates consider
the impact to have been life changing.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions in regard to this application.

Sincerely, //
e /
Ryan Walmsley

Project Coordinator, Learning Systems Services
Fanshawe College

T 519.452.4430 x3979
rwalmsley@fanshawec.ca

1001 Fanshawe College Blvd, London, Ontario
Tel: 519-452-4430 - Fax: 519-452-4420
www.fanshawec.ca



